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GFWC SIGNATURE PROJECT: DOMESTIC VIOLENCE AWARENESS AND PREVENTION 
 
JUNE COUNCIL BULLETIN 
 
I am excited to announce that the GF Domestic Violence Survivor Scholarship is now going to be on the 
NJSFWC Continuing Funds Form.  This will be the emphasis area for Domestic Violence.  Clubs can 
think about doing a fundraiser to benefit it or give funds when they allocate their yearend contributions. 
Awareness of it is important and it will help a Domestic Violence survivor to start a new life. 
. 
Heads up:  Collection of colorful socks for children and women in shelters in the future to go to EACH 
SHELTER in EACH DISTRICT. So, when we are finally out and about, think to pick up some colorful 
socks. More information to follow. 
 


